TOWN OF ERIN PRAIRIE
MONTHLY BOARD MEETING
MONDAY, MAY 19, 2025

The town of Erin Prairie monthly Board meeting was called to order Monday, May 19th, 2025 by John Van Dyk at the Erin Prairie Town Hall at 7:35pm. Present were Board members John Van Dyk, Brad Hermansen, and Dennis Mitchell. Motions were made by Dennis to approve the agenda as presented and approve the April Meeting minutes as written. Brad seconded the motions, which passed by affirmative vote. 
	It was reported there is 281,091.26 in our checking and Money Market Accounts at this time. The bills were presented and discussed. Dennis made a motion to approve the treasurers report and pay the bills as presented. Brad seconded the motion which passed unanimously. 
	Paver patching is being completed by the county. Board members reviewed the resolution presented by the Solar Committee. Discussion was opened to everyone in attendance. Brad made a motion to approve the Resolution, Dennis seconded it. The Resolution presented by the Solar Committee was approved. Discussion was brought up about putting a Moratorium on Solar Farms in Erin Prairie. 
The June meeting is scheduled for Monday, June 9th beginning at 6:30p.m.
	At 8:15p.m. John made a motion to adjourn. The motion was seconded by Brad and passed by affirmative vote.

Respectfully submitted,

Krista Johnson, Clerk/Treasurer


